
Honorable Supervisors, 

 

I am writing to support the recommendations made by MCA as submitted in advance of the 10/13/2020 Supervisors 

meeting on the county Cannabis Program. 

 

Please listen to the voices of farmers. We want to enjoy and appreciate the benefit of a regulated industry. We wish to 

work together through trial and error to find the path forward with regulation.  

 

Thank you for your time and efforts.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Caleigh Lennerth 

 


